
INTRODUCTORY DINNER TABLE, MAY 2023 
 
 

 
 
 
Many of us view AAPL as our professional home . . . for the last 40 years Midwest 
AAPL has been the setting within our home where we get to build even closer 
relationships, exchange ideas, and share experiences. 
 
Continuing this vision, we add this Midwest AAPL Monthly “Dinner Table.” 
 
Each month we’ll select a photo and up to 200 words from a Midwest AAPL Member 
who would like to spotlight something from their work, program, or institution. We 
encourage submissions such as a project, an activity, or any other local happening 
that could be of interest to our colleagues . . . something we would imagine sharing 
over, say, coffee or dinner. 
 


